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Dr. Chad Clement

541-997-3423

1256 Bay St.

Florence, OR 97439

myflorencedds.com

Wishing You Every Happiness
in the New Year!

From all of us to all of you, go our best wishes 
along with our thanks for your

valued patronage.

We look forward to serving you again next year!

Happy New Year
Chad E. Clement, D.D.S., P.C.

Happy New 
Beginning!

It’s a fresh start, and we hope it brings 
365 days of happiness to you! Good 

friends and neighbors like you make us 
feel like celebrating, and we look forward 
to seeing you again soon in the New Year!
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Not Your Ordinary Bank member

1355 HWY 101 |

(800) 997-7121 |

We are proud to be your 

community partner!


